Debra Thomeson

]
From; Robert Martin <bobwmartin@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:.07 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Emergency Ordinance

Dear Mayor and Assembly,

I support the proposed Emergency Ordinance as currently amended for the third reading. T would also
support further amendments to make it less objectionable to those who are concerned about their
freedoms. Please, at least, pass an ordinance that will modernize the existing outdated law and conform
to ICS standards so we can benefit from all that FEMA/ICS can offer us if we ever need help. Thanks
for your service to the community.

-Bob Martin



